
The City of Ryde is committed to ensuring that the community has safe and accessible footpath 
links in their neighbourhood. As part of our Footpath Expansion Program, we will be constructing a 
footpath in Bidgee Road, Ryde, between Gardener Avenue and Kells Road.

What will the works involve?
The footpath works will include the replacement of the pedestrian kerb / pram ramps at Gardener 
Avenue and footpath connections along a section of Bidgee Road to existing infrastructure in Kells
Road. 

A location plan has been included on the back of this flyer. 

When will the works take place?
Construction is due to commence the week beginning 24 July 2023 and last approximately two 
weeks, weather permitting.

Construction hours are typically Monday to Friday between 7:00am and 4:00pm.

What are the changed conditions during construction?
Pedestrian access will be altered for the duration of these works, however access will be 
maintained to local properties.

Driveway access at one location will be closed and further consultation will be undertaken by the 
contractors on site.

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the 
work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible.

We apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause and appreciate your cooperation.

WORKS NOTIFICATION | FOOTPATH EXPANSION
Bidgee Road, Ryde

Another City of Ryde infrastructure project
Delivering for our community

For further information, please contact:

Project Manager: Greg Norsa
Phone: (02) 9952 8222
Email: gregn@ryde.nsw.gov.au

Translation 
Assistance
한국어
中文

www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/projects 
under the Footpaths and Cycleways Program
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